
April 27, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell,  
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:   Quarterly COVID-19 Deferral Reporting 
Dockets UE-200780 and UG-200781 

Dear Ms. Amanda Maxwell, 

On September 3, 2020, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) filed a Petition for an Order Approving 
Deferral of Costs Associated with the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency which was 
subsequently approved under Dockets UE-200780 and UG-200781. As required in Docket U-
200281, PSE is submitting its quarterly report that itemizes the costs approved for deferral.  

As of March 31, 2022, and prior quarterly periods beginning as of December 31, 2020, the 
Company has identified and/or deferred the below costs and benefits associated with the 
COVID-19 pandemic which were calculated as outlined in Order 01 of Dockets UE-200780 and 
UG-20078. 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

04/27/22 13:36:40

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

UG-200781



  
 

 

 
 
 
 
Please contact me at (425) 457-5854 should you have any questions. 
 

Regards, 

/s/ Stacy Smith 

Stacy W. Smith 
Manager of Revenue Requirements 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-457-5854  
stacy.smith@pse.com 

 
cc: Jason Ball Assistant Director, Energy 
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